
Felixstowe & Walton Football Club’s Youth Section were delighted to be 

awarded money from the Grant Fund to help with the restoration and 

reopening of Langley Avenue Playing Fields as the home for the youth 

teams that play 11 aside matches.  

Unfortunately over the two year period from 2020-2022, the fields were 

closed due to the pandemic and left to overgrow to an unusable 

condition. 

In 2022, after many conversations and a fantastic effort from East Suffolk 

Council, the fields were returned to a condition where we could start to 

plan to reinstate three full size football pitches. 

The grants we received enabled us to re-position and line the three 

pitches. We were also able to replace all three sets of goal posts that had 

become unsafe to use, and purchase new sets of red & white nets (our 

Club’s colours). 

The 2022/23 season so far has been a massive success for the club, the 

community and for all of the boys and girls that have had the chance to 

use our new pitches. 

On behalf of everyone at Felixstowe & Walton Football Club, we would 

like to say a big thank you to the Grant Fund.  

 

       


